
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:          Meeting Date: 

Jarred Gerl, Fire Chief       June 24, 2025 

 

Title: 

Portable Radio Purchase 

 

Recommended Action:  

Purchase 20 Motorola APX6000 portable radios, chargers, and mics in the amount to not exceed 

$60,000. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background and Additional Information: 

The portable radios carried by our EMS squad are approximately 17 years old and are no longer 

supported by Motorola. Technology has changed, several radios have broken, and others need 

replacement. 

 

* Purchasing new radios qualifies through the Funding Assistance Program. 

* Radios are currently selling at a reduced rate of 40% through a Motorola program.  

 

Budget Impacts:  

Chief Gerl obtained supplemental funding in the amount of $66,740.76 for the EMS program 

through the WI Funding Assistance Program. The cost of the radios would be paid for using that 

money. Zero cost to the Village of Harrison, Sherwood, or Woodville. 

 

Attachments: 

APX6000 Quote 

APX6000 Information 


